
          

          WALMSLEY C.E. SCHOOL 
BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA 

TELEPHONE: 01204 332650    FAX: 01204 332651 

 

          Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk 
 

HEADTEACHER:   MRS. DEBRA CARR 

Dear Parents                                                                                                     28 April 2017  

 
Year 3 Class Trip to Knowsley Safari Park 
 
On Wednesday 24 May Year 3 children are going on a trip to Knowsley Safari Park as part of our 
Animal Magic Week. We will have our own guide and be able to enjoy a safari drive, an exciting 
walking expedition, a sea lion display as well as a ‘Why aren’t humans like tigers’ teaching workshop! 
If you would like to find out more about Knowsley Safari Park go to: 
www.knowsleysafariexperience.co.uk. 
 

We will leave school promptly at 8.30am so children should arrive at 8.15am on this day. We should 
be back in time for pick up at 3.30pm depending on traffic. We will text out if the coach is delayed 
coming back so that parents are aware.  
 

School uniform need not be worn; instead children should come in clothes suitable for spending time 
outside remembering a waterproof coat/sun hat depending on the weather. Children should also wear 
suitable footwear such as trainers or comfortable shoes.    
 

School will provide a packed lunch for the children who have school dinners.  Those on packed 
lunches, just bring your lunch as usual in a plastic bag that can be thrown away.  All children may 
bring extra non-fizzy drinks and snacks, again in a plastic bag that can be thrown away. School bags 
are not needed on this day.     
 

If there is time we will visit the shop and children may bring up to £5 in a named purse/wallet to 
spend. 
 

Due to the cost of the entrance fee and return coach travel we ask parents for contribution of £15 
towards the cost of the trip.  Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school along 
with payment as soon as possible.  If paying by cheque, please make payable to Walmsley CE 
School. 
 

We look forward to an exciting day of learning and discovery! 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Saxby, Mrs Carr and Mr Catterall 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 3 Trip to Knowsley Safari Park 
 
Name_____________________________________________Class__________ 
 

I give permission for my child to visit Knowsley Safari Park on Wednesday 24 May and to travel 
there and back in a coach provided by school, accompanied by school staff.   
 

I enclose a contribution of £15 cash/cheque. 
 
Signed_________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 
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